
Do NOT take away my right to decline vaccinations for my children. The government should not be 
involved in this health care decision.  They are MY children and the decision to vaccine or not to 
vaccinate is MINE to make. Something that could have serious side effects should not be forced on 
anyone. The idea is ludicrous and completely unacceptable!! 
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